Respect Flourish Achieve

Headteacher: Sally Bishop

Prince Henry's Grammar School Famley Lane, Otley, LS21 2BB 01943 463 524 info@princehenrys.co.uk

www.princehenrys.co.uk

19th January, 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

PRINCE HENRY'S GRAMMAR SCHOOL'S LOCAL GOVERNING COMMITTEE RESULT OF PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION

I am pleased to be able to report that, following the voting in the above-mentioned election, Professor Simon J. Morgan was duly elected and will be joining Prince Henry's Grammar School's Local Governing Committee from 23rd January, 2024, for a four year term.

Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained on request - please e-mail: info@princehenrys.co.uk marking your e-mail for the Attention of the Head Teacher's Office 'Result of Parent Governor Election'.

I am grateful to the candidates for their willingness to put themselves forward for this important commitment and would like to thank all parents and carers who supported them by taking the time to vote.

Yours sincerely,

Miss S A Bishop, Headteacher.